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☒Fiscal Message:. 
 
Greetings, 
CSBG FY 2024 Funds: 
The CSBG 24 funds passed through the Consolidated Appropriations Act on Saturday, March 23, 2024. 
The CSBG funds will remain level (similar to last year’s allocations) and we are still able to apply the 
200% FPL for the CSBG 24 funds. OHCS has not received the award letter at this time, but an 
announcement will be sent out to the network as soon as we obtain the award of the remaining 
amount.  
 
We will need to update the CSBG IR budget in the Smartsheet system with the FFY24 allocation 
amounts. I will not delay the allocation to agencies, and I will let you know when to enter the new 
budget in the system for these updates. 
 
CSBG 23 FY23 Funds:  
The CSBG 23 FY23 and CSBG 23 Discretionary funds need to be expended on or before March 31, 2024. 
The final FSR for the CSBG 23 FY23 and the CSBG 23 Discretionary funds need to be completed before 
June 30, 2024.  
 
Please email me at Leeann.Marx@oregon.gov if you have any questions. 
 


